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From: City of Prince George <no-reply@web-response.com>
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 12:34 PM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form
Attachments: 20230605_104255.jpg; 20230605_104341.jpg

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Mon, 06/05/2023 - 12:33 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Renee Deconto  

6100 O'Grady Road  
Prince George  

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100707 - Bylaw 9409 (6100 O'Grady Road and 5958 Stringer Crescent) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
To whom it may concern,  

I am writing today to ask that you do not rezone 6100 O'Grady Road. From what we were sent in our mail (and 
received 3 copies of) it shows that our mobile home park will be rezoned from a RM9 manufactured home park, 
to a RM6: Mid-Rise Residential. Doing this ensures that developers down the line can purchase this land and 
evict over 100 manufactured homes including the families that live in them.  

We have a strong knit community, and many of us would be financially ruined if we had to leave. Not only that, 
but we have ALL spent so much time making theses plots into our homes. Many have children who call this 
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their home, and we need the security of knowing this is zoned as a RM9 Manufactured home park, in order to 
continue to grow in peace. 

Thank you for your time, 
-Renee Deconto
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